PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES FOR THE

INLAND WETLANDS - ENVIRONMENT COMMISSION OF

THE TOWN OF EAST HARTFORD

Tuesday, May 22, 2018
The public hearing was called to order at 7:03 PM in the Town Council Chambers on the 2nd Floor of the East Hartford Town Hall.

PRESENT

Chairman Daniel O’Dea
Csmr. Richard Rivera
Csmr. Stephen Roczynski

Cmsr. Stephen Watkins
ABSENT
Cmsr. John Morrison
Jeff LeBeau, Town Engineer, was also present.
A. File #2018-005, Application of Goodwin College to conduct a regulated activity in an Inland Wetlands area in conjunction with a project to construct 720 LF of recreational walking trail with signage and benches within the South Meadows on land owned by Goodwin College.

Galen Semprebon of Zuvic, Carr & Associates and Tony Matta of Goodwin College spoke in favor of the application.  
Cmsr. Watkins moved to CLOSE the public hearing.
Cmsr. Roczynski seconded

All in Favor, None Opposed, No Abstentions

The public hearing was closed at 7:15 PM
Respectfully Submitted,

Michael Daniels
